
INSPECTOR INVITATION TO BID  

The Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians will receive Project Proposal Bids at the Tribal Administration Building reception desk 
located at 3322 236th St NE Arlington, WA 98223 or by US Mail or they can be emailed to Carole Kirk 
ckirk@stillaguamish.com until 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 11th, 2020 for inspection during construction of the: 
 

KACKMAN CREEK CULVERT REPLACEMENT WITH A  
NEW 110-FOOT BRIDGE AT 55TH AVE NE 

 
The right is reserved by the Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians to reject any and all Project Proposals and to waive 
informalities in the bidding.  The Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians will not issue a waiver of sovereign immunity for this 
project. The eligible inspector must have prior experience with inspection during bridge construction.  
 
Plans, specifications, addenda, and plan holders list for this project will be available on-line through Builders Exchange 
of Washington, Inc. at http://www.bxwa.com and www.stillaguamish.com 

 
For detailed description of the project see the Stillaguamish web page. If you have questions or concerns please contact 
Carole Kirk ckirk@stillaguamish.com 360-572-3026 
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